
August 30, 2024 

 

Dear Class 3B Students,  

My name is Sean Gorman (you can call me “Mr. Gorman” or “Mr. Sean”), and I am 

excited to be your teacher this year for Wednesday nite PREP Class-3B.       

This will be my 5th year teaching PREP for St. Stanislaus, and I’m really looking 

forward to meeting you soon in the classroom.    My son, Connor, will also be in our 

class, and he’s looking forward to meeting everybody too.          Assisting me this 

year will be Miss Payton Stocklos.  Payton attends PREP on Sundays and is 

preparing for Confirmation this year! 

There are many amazing things to learn about our Catholic faith.    And there is 

great joy in doing it with others, which is what we will do together as a class.   We 

will help each other, have fun together, ask lots of questions, and be amazed 

together at the beauty and mercy of Christ our Lord.  

I look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our class!   It’s going to be a 

great year, and I will be praying for you and your families along the way!  See you 

soon! 

 

Yours in Christ & St. Stans,  

Sean Gorman 

312-404-4497  
 


